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Dates for your Diary 
Monday 26th September – no VEX Club this week 
Monday 26th September  - Virtual Anti-Bullying Day with 
Mrs Foxley-Johnson 
Tuesday 27th September – Y1 Library Club registered 
children only 
Wednesday 28th September – F2 Welcome Mass 1:30 
parents/carers welcome 
Wednesday 28th September – FS Family Forest School 
session 3-4pm 
Wednesday 28th September – Y3/4 Sports Club 
registered children only (children should come in PE 
uniform on this day) 
Thursday 29th September – Y4 Board Games club 
Thursday 29th September – Totty Cup Match selected 
team only no after school football club this week 
Friday 30th September – Y1/2 Multi Skills Club registered 
children only 
Friday 23rd September – Young Voices – registered 
children only, not Y5 children 
Monday 26th September – Anti bullying Day with Mrs 
Foxley-Johnson 
Tuesday 27th September – St. Pius Open Evening for Y5/6 
parents/carers 5pm at SPX 
Wednesday 28th September – F2 Welcome Mass 1:30pm 
parents/carers welcome to attend 
Thursday 6th October – Y4 Cycling 
Wednesday 19th October – Harvest Mass all welcome 
Thursday 20th October – KS2 Fireworks Safety Talk KS2 
Friday 21st October – last day of half term 
 

 

 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Y1 and Y2 with a great 
attendance of 99% this week!   
 Whole school attendance 95% Target 96% 
 

 
Thank you so much for all 
your generous donations to 
this very important charity. 
Please use the QR code if you 
would still like to donate. 

Flu Immunisations 
This will be on Wednesday 5th October for all 
children. You will have received all the 
information by email last week including a link to 
the consent form. This form must be completed 
by Thursday 29th September. The information 
can also be accessed in other languages. The 
Polish leaflet is attached with this newsletter.  

 
Jess Cup 

Congratulations to this week’s 
winner of the Jess Cup, Jenson 
Doyle. What a fantastic start to 
Y6! Well done! 

F2 Welcome Mass 
On Wednesday at 1:30 we will celebrate our F2 
Welcome Mass with Fr Patrick. Parents/carers 
are welcome to join us on this special occasion. 
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School menus below continue until November. Next week is Week 1 on the menus.   

 

 

 



 
The Fun Palaces Festival is running across Rotherham from Friday 30th September to Sunday 2nd October 
including at Wath Library. The Festival opens at Wath Library on Saturday 1st October at 9:30 and includes 
Toddle Time craft activities, Owls, Wath Morris and Morris Minors, RSPB and much more! 

 
An Invitation from 48th Rotherham Scouts: 

We are the 48th Rotherham Scout group and we are inviting you to join our fantastic, fun and rewarding 
movement. Scouting is for all, so don’t have any hesitations, if you want to make friends, learn new skills, or 
develop current ones, go on adventures, but most of all have fun, then scouting is for you. We welcome anybody 
into scouting from the age of 5 ¾ to 14. 

Things we do: 

· Learn new skills and develop knowledge such as, wood craft, teamwork, cooking, climbing, raft building, 
canoeing, kayaking, archery, craft and design, nature, camping, survival skills, sports, competition, patience etc. 

· We aim to go camping at least 3 or 4 times a year 

· You are rewarded for learning new skills and developing current ones 

· You will work as part of a team to achieve success 

· You will have fun every session 

We have a fantastic and dedicated leadership team who volunteer their time to give our members the best 
possible experience which will stay with them throughout their adulthood. We aim to teach them skills and help 
develop their own characters and personalities so they can thrive in the future. Many children who take part in 
this great movement will succeed in life and develop skills they would normally miss out on. We meet weekly at 
our scout hut, which is located at 88a Chapel Street, Wath-upon-Dearne, Rotherham, S63 7RQ 

· Beavers (Age 5 ¾ - 8) meet Monday 18:00 - 19:30 

· Cubs (Age 8 - 10 ½) meet Monday 18:00 - 19:30 

· Scouts (Age 10 ½ - 14) meet Thursday 7:15 - 9:00pm 

We are a not-for-profit organisation; we do regular fund raising to subsidise running costs and trips we may do 
over the year. All our adults volunteer in their free time. We offer a free taster session and then after that we 
ask parents to pay £15 a month for the upkeep of the scout hut and to pay for insurance for themselves and the 
building. Please contact us for more information:  

Beaver Leader – Rebecca Kerr, Email: rebecca@familykerr.co.uk  

Cub Leader – Adam Wright, Email: adam.wright@rotherhamscouts.org  

Scout Leader - David Eaton, Email: David.eaton@rotherhamscouts.org 
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